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Purpose: To help regulate the use of the boat ramps so that Property Owners in good standing have the
boat ramps available to use. The issue is the limited parking available at the ramps.

In order to maintain the boat ramps availability for property owners we will be issuing Boat Placards and
Snug Harbor stickers to members in good standing. The placards, to hang from mirror or placed on dash,

and a Snug Harbor window sticker will be placed on the tow vehicle to show that the vehicle is allowed to
be using the boat ramps.

We do have posted at the ramps that they are available for property owners (in good standing). Vehicles
that do not have the approved placard could be towed.

Process:
The placards will be issued and contain the following information:

Name of Property Owner:

Address:

Lot # (s)

Boat Registration #

If an owner has multiple boats to be launched, they can add the additional boat registration #'s to the
placard.

Registration will be done at the office, or by email, to check to see if a member is in good standing.
Members will be able to register during the annual assessment and pool tag enroliment. Placards will
need to be picked up at the office or mailed back to the property owner.

There is no cost to register. If a property owner has a guest that will be using the boat ramp, they will
need to be registered as a guest and have the guest placard.

Any vehicle without a placard and window sticker would be considered trespassing. Trespassers can be
prosecuted.
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